
LITE
IT'S CERTAINLY 
BEEN A WHILE

It most definitely has been 
quite some time since we 
last sent a Moreana to 
members.

Blame Covid-19, global 
warming, international 
conspiracy theories or just 
plain inertia, but let's just 
say things this year aren't

quite as straightforward 
as we would all like.

BUT, in an effort to 
demonstrate that this 
esteemed association is 
not just sitting on its 
laurels [well not all the 
time – Ed] we've come up 
with the cunning wheeze 
of attempting to 
disseminate information 
and news via a series of 

occasional short, sharp 
Moreana Lites.

This, the first of such 
things, is designed primarily 
to focus attention on our 
burgeoning Facebook site, 
but also to keep you 
appraised of plans for 
2021's annual events.

So, without further ado, 
read on... 

IS FACEBOOK THE 
WAY FORWARD?

If you're not already a 
member of our Facebook 
group then we seriously 
recommend you give it some 
thought.

We currently have 273 
members in our private group 
and the numbers are growing 
almost every day.

It's a great way for 
everyone to keep in touch 
and allows instant 
communication of Alumni 
news.

There's been very 
interesting discussions about 
all sorts of things including 
the school history, sports 
memories and pics from past 

school plays.

If you're at all nervous just 
join Facebook with a 
seriously locked-down 
profile on your account then 
visit the address on top of 
the screen shot (above) and 
ask to become a Friend. 
We'll take it from there.

Covid-19 allowing, we're 
planning to hold the 2021 
Annual Dinner in the 
autumn and the Memorial 
Mass around its usual 
mid-June date.

Watch out for more info.

https://www.facebook.com/stmalumni.southend.7/

DATES FOR 
ANNUAL EVENTS
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